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27 May 2025

Mr Warwick Davis

Frontier Economics Pty Ltd
Ground Floor

395 Collins Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

via email: warwick.davis@frontier-economics.com.au

CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Mr Davis,

Withdrawal of FCAI's Objection to MIRRAT Proposed Price Increase - July 2025

| refer to my correspondence dated 16 May 2025 requesting a review of MIRRAT's proposed increases to wharf
demurrage fees and to the addition of a note in the draft tariff schedule that would permit MIRRAT to impose wharf
demurrage fees on held cargo.

| am writing to advise that the FCAI and AAT (as the terminal operator from 1 May 2025) have discussed the
proposed tariff changes and agreed on a course of action applicable to the 2025-26 financial year.

On this basis, | advise that the FCAI withdraws its Objection Notice in accordance with clause 3.1(e) of schedule 5
of the 2025 Undertaking given to the ACCC under section 87B by AAT.

| thank you for your consideration of the matter.
Yours sincerely

Jivns 07B0a

Dianne O'Hara
Director Industry Operations




